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    30th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
Our Key Stage Two Harvest Festival will take place on Friday 16th October at 
St. Paul’s Church in Kewstoke. There will be a service led by Reverend Geoff 
with contributions from our children. We are sorry that we are not able to invite 
Parents and Carers to this service but St.Paul’s simply isn’t big enough!  
 
Please note there will be no swimming for Year Four on Friday 16th October 
due to them attending the Harvest Service. 
 
We will be travelling to St. Paul’s by coach, and the cost will be covered by 
the school. 
 
We would like children to bring harvest produce into school from Monday 5th 
October so that it can be displayed for both the Key Stage One Harvest 
Festival in school and at Church. All of the produce received will be collected 
and shared between the “Weston Foodbank” and “Somewhere to Go” which is 
a charity supporting homeless people in and around the Weston-super-Mare 
locality. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Beth Manning, Nicky Gifford, Sam Skone, Jess Mantegna 

and Amy Shippey 
 
Key Stage Two Class Teachers 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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